Perkins, C.E, January 2, 1899

C.E.Perkins to J. J. Hill.

"T want very much to see you to talk about
our Colonial questions -- there is danger,
if we dont in some way close the door now,
that some political party will some day give
these outsiders representation in our Congres
Incloses copy of Hepburn's proposed amend-
ment to the Constitution.
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